
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

  

TOWN OF KENSINGTON 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

KENSINGTON TOWN HALL 

NOVEMBER 4, 2019 

6:30 PM 

 UNANTICIPATED FUNDS 

PUBLIC HEARING 

  

The Kensington Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing in accordance with RSA 31:95-b 

on Monday, November 4, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the Kensington Town Hall for receipt of 

unanticipated funds for 2019.   Including funds received for Municipal Aid. 

You are invited to attend this public hearing or you may submit written comments to the 

Assessing Office at the following address: 

 

Kensington Town Offices 

95 Amesbury Road  

Kensington, NH  03833 

Attn: Kathleen Felch 

  

If you require audio or visual aids, please contact the Town Office at least 24 hours prior to the 

meeting.  Plans are available for review at the Town Office during business hours. 

  

Kathleen T Felch 

Town of Kensington 

603-772-5423x3 

                                                                                   Posted: 10/22/2019 

Kensington Town Hall: 10/22/2019 
Country Brook Cafe: 10/22/2019 

Town’s Website 10/22/2019 
Exeter Newsletter Newspaper:  10/25/2019 

 


